September 27, 1994

## SPECIAL MEETING BID OPENING - PRE CAST WALLS SALT STORAGE FACILITY

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Tuesday, September 27, 1994 at 3:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Andrew Piccuta present.

The purpose of the meeting was to receive sealed proposals for the erection of pre-cast walls for the salt storage facility to be located at the municipal building. The following proposals were received:

> Sollenberger Silos Corporation - \$19,500.00 Upon This Rock Con., Inc. \$24,800.00

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to accept the proposal of Sollenberger Silos Corporation and to award the contract immediately in order for the building to be constructed prior to ordering salt material.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to

Teresa K. Sparacino Secretary-Treasurer

adjourn<sub>2</sub>